
NEWSLETTER               

  16th October 2023 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Teamwork 
Think of a time when someone has helped you complete a task. Write a 'thank you' card to express your appreciation. 

You could include: what they helped you with, why it was useful and how it made completing the task easier or more fun. 

 
 

 

Ashley Action! 
MyBnk visited Year 12 students again to discuss banking and being informed. Students learned about savings and current 
accounts and how banks work? Students could look at wage slips and bank statements and learn about things that they 

can look out for. 
6th Form got involved in a discussion about Young Minds and why we were raising money to help. Students discussed 

the stigma around mental health and that it is ok to talk to someone if you are not feeling yourself. 6th form also worked 
extremely hard raising money for the charity by washing staff cars. 

Home Cooking Skills Josh in Year 10 has completed one of his dishes as part of his coursework about planning and 
cooking a 2 course meal. Josh made delicious Garlic Bread as part of his starter for his 2 course meal. 

Students from Year 10 participated in the Merseyside schools' bowling championships. You all performed a fantastic job. 
Each of us is incredibly proud of you. High school students participated in and won a bowling competition. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

                           
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA A.Roberts  10AK L.McBirnie 
7SA J.Beamish  10GG J.Axon 
8MS W.Jones  11L E.Stanley 
8CB L.Maxwell  11RS C.Boow 
9JO M.Cole 
9KD The Whole Class 
 

 


